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 21st March 2024 

 
Recorder After School Club- Summer 1 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are happy to say that KS1 now have access to another new after school club. Children from year 1 and year 2 will 
be able to join our new Recorder club. This will be a 10-week block of lessons starting on Thursday 11th April until 
Thursday 20th June 2024. 
 
Each club is £1 per session and there will be no refunds given unless we cancel the club. If you are in receipt of Pupil 
Premium, then your clubs will be free. You will need to pay to book the sessions and then it will be refunded to your 
account. To get your refund please contact the office. Please note if your account is in debt then you will be unable 
to reserve your space until your debt is paid in full.  
 
We will operate on a first come, first served basis. We expect that the club will be very popular so, please be mindful 
of this when booking sessions. 
The club will be released on Parent Pay on Friday 22nd March. There is a limit on spaces and if you can’t see the 
option for your club then unfortunately it will be full.   
 
Recorder club will run until 4:25p.m. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss L Mattock 
EYFS teacher and Music Co-ordinator 
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